
 [20. May 1946] 

Dear Nathan, 

I already wrote to Rosenfeldˣ that we need a scientific or educational advisory board. But now, if 
I think about it calmly, I don’t think much of it. We need a couple of people who have understanding, 
and mutual trust and reliability in the Jewish sense. They don’t need to be officially organized at all, 
for the time being at least. However, you should come to an agreement as to which couple of people 
should put together the curriculum and the teaching staff. Later, the teaching faculty can take these 
matters in hand themselves. We must discuss this business once before I do anything with 
Rosenberg.ˣˣ 

Maybe this is nonsense, but I hardly think so. In the end, one or two always do it and the others 
only complicate things. 

Cordial regards,  

Yours,  

 A. E. 

ˣshould say Goldstein 
ˣˣ  ̎             ̎              ̎ 

[ALS. ˣ marks and note at bottom of letter added by O. Nathan.] 
 

 


